
Educational Policy Committee (EPC) 

February 23, 2017 

 

Present:  Professors Susan Wansor (Chair) and Katie Waugh; Student Representative Amelia Flint ‘17; 

and Provost Cindy Speaker 

 

The meeting began at 12:15 p.m. 

 

1. Minutes from 2.16.17 – approved as presented. 

2. General Education Curriculum Work 

 WLLS 1XX – The Committee discussed learning goals for this course. The Chair distributed a 

copy of the NY state core curriculum standards for college and career readiness for writing 

to inform the discussion. Provost Speaker will chair via email some examples she has 

reviewed. Discussion to continue next week. 

 Feedback – The Committee discussed faculty feedback on the following topics 

i. Courses under multiple categories 

ii. Natural World 

iii. Social Systems 

iv. Quantitative Reasoning 

v. Financial Wellness 

 

The meeting adjourned at 1:12 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Cindy Speaker, Provost and Dean of the College 

 


